HFC Committee

From: karen wolf <karenw69@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2020 12:04 PM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: Cats

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Sent from my iPhone

Should be neutered and assisted. Most can be given loving homes. No one should be punished for basic works of
charity. People enjoy helping helpless loving little animals!

Many cats formerly had homes but thrown out regularly when people move.

Please institute TNR instead of a feeding ban!

Thanks for considering a kinder solution for the poor cats.

Wright and Karen Wolf
And Sons



